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November 5, 2018 
 
Dear Pastor and Church:  
 
Thank you so much for your prayers and financial support.  We count it a privilege to be your missionaries 
in Honduras.   Time has flown and our September letter was lost in the busyness!   
 
In September, we celebrated the country’s annual 
Children’s Day.  God blessed us with an overflowing crowd 
of 120 children and at least 40 adults that brought them.  
We emphasized the Gospel story of the Wordless Book.  
The children were divided into three classes taught by 
Alba and two other ladies.  All of the adults also heard the 
Gospel and received a tract.  Each child made a Wordless 
Book and received a tract.  The next Sunday we had three little boys saved, Praise the Lord.  We have 
been following up with the adults who were there.   

 
Also in September, a young couple had their civil wedding.  Here only the 
city hall and lawyers have the authorization to marry people.  They asked 
me to be one of the witnesses.  They are planning a church ceremony for 
December.  The new bride will be baptized soon.   
 
 

October 5th and 6th we held our annual Men’s 
Conference.  We had men from three churches.  
This year instead of my Dad teaching 
everything, a Honduran Pastor taught one class 
and I taught a class.  We had a great time of 
fellowship and learning.  Please pray for the men 
in the different missions and churches here.  
 
Once a week I teach a class on Values at a night school for teens and adults who have not finished grade 
school.  This week I teach the last class of this school year.  I praise the Lord for the liberty to use the 
Bible to teach these values and to be able to share the Gospel with them.  Please pray for these students 
as they come from difficult situations and they need the Lord.   
 
Thank you so much for your prayers and financial support.  We count it a privilege to be your missionaries 
in Honduras.  We pray each of you will have a wonderful Thanksgiving.  Please pray for one of my uncles, 
Leroy Duncan, who is suffering from cancer.  But, we are praying for a miracle.  May the Lord bless you. 
 
Yours with Hope for Honduras,  
 
 
 
Leslie & Alba Priday 
 

The LESLIE 
PRIDAYS 

 

THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 
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